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This application is being submitted on behalf of a university small satellite project
with the intention of providing real-world experience to numerous engineering
students. There are no commercial affiliations associated with the mission.

If there are any questions, please contact:

James W. Cutler

Associate Professor, The University of Michigan
734-615-7238

jwcutler@umich.edu



